
O350 UIM International Race 
 
 
 
Power Boat Holland and PowerSeal Cylinder Techniques 
will be organizing an O350 UIM International Race on 12-
13 July 2008 in Tolkamer, Netherlands.  The town is very 
close to Arnhem and offers a spectacular race venue with 
full camping facilities, to include a restaurant and bar!!!  
The lake is located next to the Rhine River on the border of 
Germany.  We will be paying travel money to each O350 
boat that starts the race under UIM regulations (all boats 
regardless of country origin).  The travel money will be 200 
Euro per driver/boat.  This will be the first time a UIM "O" 
class race has been held in Holland in many years and we 
need maximum participation to assure another race next 
season.  Thanks for your support!!! 
 
Ps. The advanced regs will be posted on the UIM website 
soon. 
 
Team PowerSeal 
James Aderholdt 
 

 
 
 
 


